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Comments: My property will be in the area affected by the logging and burning of the TGIRP.  My concerns are

the impacts that this project will have on flooding, erosion and damage to the microbial networks in the forests.

Another concern is introducing roads and pathways into this area which will create more disturbance and erosion

with the machinery used for logging and burning. This project is in our National Forest which belongs to all of the

people in the State of Vermont. I am asking you to please abandon this plan and let the Green Mountain National

Forest remain intact for our future generations.


